Daughtridge, Giff (NSBC) <Giff.Daughtridge@nucor.com>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
4/9/2014 4:12:24 PM

RE: Gov. Haley - Tournament Information

Katherine, thanks for information.

| just want to confirm that | will be in on Wednesday but it may be later in evening. | did not know if Sonesta would
need to know that it could 10 pm or so before | can get there. | will be staying nights of 16thand 17th.

Thanks for all your work on this.

Giff Daughtridge

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 12:20 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Gov. Haley - Tournament Information

Good Afternoon Everyone!

We are a week away from the 2014 RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing and our state's 3rd Annual First Gentleman's
Invitational! What better venues to bring together South Carolina's outstanding business leaders than our state's
time-honored PGA TOUR legacy and our state's new First Gentleman's Invitational! We are very excited that you will
be joining us for this year's events.

For your convenience, | have attached a Schedule of Events and a First Gentleman's Invitational Information Sheet.
These will provide you with some useful information as you finalize your plans for the week. And, of course, if you
have any questions or need any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Our host hotel for the week will be the freshly re-imagined Sonesta Oceanfront Resort. For those of you staying at
the Sonesta, you will find your ticket packets waiting for you in your rooms upon check-in. For our guests who are
staying off-site, not to worry! We will make arrangements for you to receive your ticket packets once you've arrived
in Hilton Head.

| want to again thank you and express my appreciation for your participation in this great South Carolina tradition. It
is truly a privilege to have you as our guests.

| look forward to seeing you all in Hilton Head soon!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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